
 

EAST HERTS COUNCIL 
 
COUNCIL – 29 JULY 2015 
 

 PETITION – CHANTRY AREA B7 RESIDENT PERMIT PARKING 
 
 
Richard Owen, a resident of Chantry Road, Bishop’s Stortford, has 
submitted a petition comprising 253 signatures in respect of the Chantry 
Area B7 resident permit parking.  The petition reads: 
 

We the undersigned call upon East Herts Council to move the 
boundary of the parking bay at the Hadham Road end of Chantry 
Road to allow traffic to negotiate this junction more safely. 
 

A copy of Mr Owen’s covering letter providing further detail is attached 
as Essential Reference Paper ‘A’. 
 
 
Note: 
 
Members are reminded that the lead petitioner is permitted to address 
Council for up to three minutes.  The relevant Executive Member will 
respond to the petition.  There is no provision for any general debate by 
Members, however, local ward Members may comment if they wish. 
 
 


